
 

GCG APPOINTMENT OF PROXY for AGM to be held Saturday 21 June 2025 at 1pm 

If you are unable to join the Annual General Meeting on Saturday 21 June 2025 at 1pm, a financial 

member may appoint a Proxy to vote on every motion(s) on his/her behalf. 

Please note that we can use your proxy votes to fill our quorum number requirements. 

If you do not know any members to give your proxy to, any GCG committee Member including the 

Chairperson / Convenor is able to act as your proxy. 

 

If you wish to appoint a proxy, please fill out the details below and submit it no later than Friday 13 

June 2025. 

 

• Please enter your name:  _______________________________________________________ 

 

• Please enter your NZSG Membership Number (if a member):  _____________ 

 

• Please enter your address:  _____________________________________________________ 

 

• Please enter your email address: ________________________________________________ 

 

I hereby appoint the below member, or failing him/her the Chairperson of the meeting, as my Proxy 

to vote on my behalf on any motion at the Annual General Meeting to be held on Saturday 21 June 

2025 and at any adjournment thereof: 

 

• Member Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

• Enter your proxy's NZSG Membership Number (if known): ___________________________ 

 

 

GCG member’s signature: ____________________________________________________________ 


